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MICHAEL’S PLACE ANNOUNCES THE RETURN 

 OF “A NIGHT AT THE MOVIES”  

AMC Classic- Cherry Blossom 14 on Friday, May 10 at 7:00pm. 

 

TRAVERSE CITY, MI., May 6, 2024 – Michael’s Place, northern Michigan’s only non-profit 

grief support center, is excited to announce the return of their A Night at the Movies 

fundraiser featuring an adventure story based on true events, Arthur the King.  This year’s 

feature film is filled with powerful themes, including compassion, loyalty, and 

perseverance.  AMC Classic—Cherry Blossom 14 is hosting the event on Friday, May 10, at 

7:00pm with presenting sponsors Flat Cap Ventures, Golden-Fowler Home Furnishings, and 

GFL Environmental. 

 

“In 2020, we suspended this important fundraiser, held annually for ten years. This year, 

we’re excited to announce the return of A Night at the Movies.  This is a wonderful 

opportunity to bring the community together for a family-friendly evening to benefit 

Michael’s Place,” said Executive Director, Mindy Buell. "We are grateful to the Sarafa 

family and Cherry Blossom 14 for their kindness and community spirit in support of 

Michael's Place and to all of our generous sponsors and donors that make this event 

possible,” said Buell.  

 

Follow along as a strong bond forms between professional adventure racer Michael Light 

(Mark Wahlberg) and a resilient street dog named Arthur while he and his team participate 

in the Adventure Racing World Championship. Arthur reshapes the team’s understanding 

of victory, loyalty, and friendship. Rated PG-13.  
 

“We are incredibly appreciative of our sponsors and volunteers, who again are partnering 

with us to make A Night at the Movies a success,” said Karen Browne, board president of 

Michael’s Place. “Their support allows us to provide innovative and compassionate 

programs designed to help those who are grieving.” 

 

 



Tickets are $35/Adults, $25/Children 14 & under. To order, visit 

www.MyMichaelsPlace.net/A-Night-at-the-Movies or call 231.947.6453. All proceeds from 

the event support Michael’s Place programs and services in our region. 

 

Thank you to our Major Sponsor’s MSU Federal Credit Union, North Bay Produce, and 

Snap! Printing. 

  

 

About Michael’s Place 

Michael’s Place is northern Michigan’s premier non-profit organization dedicated to grief support. 

We meet the unique needs of children and adults in in our area with the belief that, while it may 

not be possible to completely recover from the death of a loved one, healing is always possible 

with time, and compassion from people with shared experiences. Our mission is to restore hope. In 

2023, Michael’s Place reached nearly 3000 of our community members, and served our 

bereaved families without the burden of cost.  

For more information, visit www.MyMichaelsPlace.net or call (231) 947-6453.   
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